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We will be going to the Spring AASG Conference in Sitka, leaving on April 24th and returning 
on the 27th. We will be taking 10 students with us, and we are planning on writing two 
Resolutions to bring to the Conference.  
 
Resolutions are student-created policy proposals that can be about any topic that students want to 
address; our resolutions will be about health education in public schools and environmental 
protection in Alaska. Both of these resolutions were voted on by Student Government at our last 
meeting. If these resolutions are adopted at the conference, we will present them at the next 
Board Meeting.  
 
 


